
Welcome Young Professionals 

Please join us in welcoming the Gates Millennium Scholars and the Lincoln 
University Library Science Students to their first ALA Conference.  The reception 
will be held on Saturday, June 23, 2012, from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m., in the Embassy 

Suites Ballroom A. 

 

 

This event is sponsored by the Gates Millennium Scholars Program, BCALA, HBCU Library Alliance, 1890 Land-grant Institutions 
and Tuskegee University Library Deans/Directors Association, and Lincoln University’s Inman E. Page Library. 

 

 

        


